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Dear Reviewer, 

 

I wish to thank you for the thorough review of my article and the valuable comments. You 

have right that both methods (polarization sensitive analysis and spectroscopic analysis for 

OCT) are well known. However their combination is not widely investigated. We have found 

some benefits from the application of spectroscopic analysis in polarization sensitive optical 

coherence tomography systems, which have been described in the paper. 

According to your suggestions, I have made some changes in the paper and I hope that now it 

fulfils your expectations to be published in The Photonics Letters of Poland. If you have any 

questions and comments, please, do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Marcin Strąkowski 
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